
 

Newsletter  -  December 10,  2021 
Payments 

As a reminder, September payments were due on 12/1. Late fees will be applied to invoices not paid by 
the 10th of each month. 

Ugly Christmas Sweater Day 

Friday, December 17, is our annual Ugly Christmas Sweater Day! Every student is invited to wear their 
best ugly Christmas sweater to school. The best sweaters will win a prize! Every homeroom class will also 
be having their Christmas party on this day. Teachers will let the students and parents know if they need 
to do anything for their parties. Denim is allowed on this day! 

Christmas Break 

Friday, December 17, is a half day as it is the last day of the first semester! Christmas break will follow 
from Monday, December 20 through Friday, December 31. We will return to school on Monday, 
January 3. 

Schoolworx Messages 

Thank you to those who have been checking your schoolworx messages. Please continue to be checking 
them at least two times a week. This is important to do especially since we are entering snow season.  

Digital Directory 

We would like to create a digital directory of our school family for the school staff's use so we can better 
pray for and know our students and their families. We are asking every family to send one picture to the 
school office of your immediate family along with your names. You can send the picture to Mrs. Muller 
or myself on schoolworx, or to either of our cell numbers (Mrs. Muller: (940)282-9962/ Mr. Messer: 
(304)616-1503.  

Social Media 

Remember to follow us on Social Media! Facebook: @emmanuelchristianschool2008 | Instagram: 
@emmanuelchristian_school 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
Wednesday, December 15 – January Invoices Sent Out 
Friday, December 17 – Last Day of First Semester (Half Day) 
     Ugly Christmas Sweater Day 
     Class Christmas Parties 
Monday, January 3 – Return to School after Christmas Break 
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